
 
 

 

Great Australian Bites Postponed due to Weather 

26/1/18 

 

Due to the weather and flooding we have had to cancel today's event.  

We will hold the event once the weather has cleared up.  

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may have caused. A date will be announced in the 

near future. 

Please watch Council’s Facebook page and website for further information and to keep up to 

date with weather conditions. 

 

 

Shannon Gibbs 

Acting Chief Executive Officer 


